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First name: Eric

Last name: Andrychow

Organization: L8HMRV

Title: 

Comments: Keeping designated shooting areas like these open is very important for safety.

Main reason I go there is to be able to shoot at steel manufactured targets which provide audible feedback that

paper targets can't do, that are available at most private ranges out there.

I am worried that closing these public ranges will drive most people out to national forest areas without proper

backstops as well as spreading trash everywhere rather than concentrating it to these places.

I know most of us are willing to help with trash pickup not just after shooting but also during occasional monthly

or quarterly cleanup drives that can be organized. 


